Department of Public Works
Town of Tisbury
Box 788, 115 High Point Road
Phone: 508-696-4220 Vineyard Haven, MA 02568 Fax: 508-696-4221

To Whom it may concern:
Below is a brief schedule look ahead for the main Street Sidewalk

project:

October 19, 2022- November 4 ,2022- Lawrence Lynch Co. (L.L.C.) will
be ordering material and performing surveys on site for the following:
1) Elevation,
2) Underground structures
3) Utilities
Test pits be required to properly survey several of the underground
structures, this work will be performed after Halloween.

Much of the heavy construction will begin in the second week of
November — January 15, 2023 '

Please note:
During a project of this magnitude, road closures, detours and

limited parking can be expected...

Both L.L.C. & The Department of Public Works understand the strain
this project may have on many our year-round business, we are
developing a plan to keep foot traffic open throughout the project so
our patrons can visit their favorite shops.

Thank you
Kirk Metell
Director of Public Works.



